
The Tellico Village Strategic Land Acquisition Initiative 
 
The Tellico Village Property Owner’s Association (TVPOA) has recently announced “The Tellico 
Village Strategic Land Acquisition Initiative”.   Per the TVPOA, this acquisition (land and other 
rights) will provide several significant benefits to the Village.  HOA urges all HOA members (and 
all property owners) to learn more about this important initiative by: 
 

• Attending one of the upcoming POA Town Hall meetings (either in person or watching 
live stream) 

o Thursday, Oct. 7th 4-6pm at the First Baptist Church of Tellico Village 
o Friday, Oct. 8th, 4-6pm at the First Baptist Church of Tellico Village 

• Viewing the official communications plan for the project.  Simply click this link or 
copy/load the website below into your browser:  
https://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/theplan/ 

 
Click HERE to access the official Flyer from the POA announcing this initiative and the topics to 
be covered at the Town Hall meeting.   
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